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From:  

Sent: 08 September 2017 17:10

To: LocalPlan

Subject: S&N canal future

Categories:

I wish to urge the Telford and Wrekin Planning dept to ensure that any future developments to not encroach on the 

Shrewsbury Newport Canal route. The canal needs protection so that at some time in the, hopefully not too distant 

future, the canal can be restored. A functioning  canal would be a huge asset to the area, both for tourism, leisure 

and businesses .  

I  believe the inspectors have made certain recommendations  towards the Local Plan ,and I ask you to take these 

into consideration. 

C& E Supple 
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